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 Providing Post-Secondary Scholarships for Local Students 

 

St. Louis Park’s Class of 2022 awarded 110 scholarships 

On May 18, 2022 St. Louis Dollars for Scholars awards program celebrated 
graduating seniors, their families, and our generous donors.  110 SLP High 
School students were awarded Dollars for Scholars scholarships totaling 
over $130,000 to help them pursue their college educations and future 
dreams!              
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Where your 
donations go 
further: 100% of 
your donations 
are awarded in 
the form of 
scholarships!   
 
Thank you for 
your tremendous 
support! 
 
110 scholarships 
from: 
Memorials 
Neighborhoods 
Families 
Individuals 
Businesses 
Teachers 
Staff  
Students 
Graduating classes 
Alumni 
Retired 
Honoring Family 
Estates 

Students receive their SLP DFS scholarships at Awards Night 
2022!  

Student Gratitude 
“This means the world to me that I was chosen for this scholarship this year.” 
Mei 
 
“With everything going on in the world, people like you give us hope.” Danny 
 
“With college coming up soon, student loans have been a cause for concern for 
me and my family.  But thanks to your generous gift, it’ll ease the transition 
from high school.” Adam 



Working for the Future! 

 

Donate to the student led Oriole Scholarship!  To donate you can text Orioles at 44-321 

 

Please donate today!  
 

Help a SLP graduate achieve his or her college dreams, improve that person’s 
life and the community at large.  Donate at the SLP DFS website at 
http://www.stlouispark.dollarsforscholars.org where you can find the latest 
DFS information at local and national levels. Wish to give by mail?  Please 
send your check to SLP DFS at P.O. Box 16403, St. Louis Park, MN 55416 

or text SLP2023 to 44-321. Questions? Email 
slp.dollarsforscholars@gmail.com or ask a board member.   
 

Our St. Louis Park Dollars for Scholars Board: Steve Gednalske, Chair; 
Barb Nelson, St. Louis Park High School liaison; Dan Feder, Mark 
Fredrickson, Tammy McCanna, Ellen Staib, and Diane Vig. 


